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As we have seen over and over in recent years, we are more vulnerable to extreme 

weather and wildfires. Insurance companies are now dropping natural disaster and 

wildfire coverage. We need to address climate change in many ways to help and 

serve the people of Oregon. SB 1187 is a step in the right direction and I fully support 

this measure. 


